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A final walk through of the Queens Creek area on the Allegheny National Forest with
participants of the 2010 peaceful assembly and representatives of the US Forest Service was
conducted on July 27, 2010. The purpose of the walk through was to determine whether
conditions of the mutually agreed to Operating Plan for the 2010 peaceful assembly (dated June
28, 2010) were met.

Conditions and objectives as outlined in the operating plan were met. Participants did a good job
fulfilling the site rehabilitation needs and continued to work cooperatively with representatives
of the US Forest Service.

We thank you and appreciate the cooperation and rehabilitation work completed.

Sincerely,
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LEANNE M. MARTEN
Forest Supervisor
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